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16th February 2024 

 

Parents Information Evening for Dukeshouse Wood 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

In preparation for Year 4’s residential trip to Dukeshouse Wood, there will be an information 

evening for parents and carers on Thursday 29th February at 16:30. I will be leading the trip 

and Mrs Mallaburn (Year 4 Teaching Assistant) and Mr Todd (Year 5 teacher) will also be 

taking the children on the residential.  

 

The information session will outline to parents and carers the types of activities the children 

will complete, meals, dormitory arrangements and lists of clothing that the children will need 

to bring with them. There will also be an opportunity to ask any questions regarding the trip.  

 

Thanks, and if you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact myself or Mr Todd.  

 

Mr D. McConville   

Assistant Headteacher 
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